
In July, we gave away a $100 gift card when our Facebook Page reached 
300 “likes”!  Congrats to Kelly VanMeter from Loogootee. 

We would like to congratulate our very first winners of the Member Referral 
Program! In August, our GRAND PRIZE winner of a fantastic 6-burner grill 
package was Jacob Morrison from Franklin. Our NEW MEMBER winner of 
a $150 VISA gift card was Chris Angell from Linton. 

Bedford:
Rainbow Printing, LLC
Air-Master Heating & Air Conditioning 

Beech Grove:
Two Guys Investments, LLC

Bloomfield:
A.M. Whalen Counseling Services
Hoosier Insurance

Bloomington:
Glenda L McAvoy, RVT
Past 7th District Command Club

Camby:
Wolff Properties

Franklin:
Boys & Girls Club of Franklin
Direct Shot Distributing
Quality Health Services, LLC

Linton:
Hoosier Heritage Management

Lizton:
Buckler Property Group, LLC

Loogootee:
Arvin Crushed Stone
Bradley’s

Plainfield:
American Legion 7th District

Shoals:
Carla’s Catering & Creations 

Sullivan:
Southwest School Corporation

Washington:
Bethany Christian Church
Still Waters Restoration Center 

Worthington:
Green Crop Services, LLC
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In this fast-paced world we live in, the ability to 
conveniently manage finances is extremely important.  
We understand this importance and offer the following 
electronic services to make your life a little easier.  
 

•	 Online & Mobile Banking- view your accounts, 
track spending and transfer money 24 hours a day, 
7 days a week

•	 Bill Pay - pay your bills online
•	 eStatements - receive your statements electronically
•	 MoneySmart - online tool to help you budget and manage your money

 
So whether you’re at home, work or on the road, we’ve got you covered with the 
products and services you need to keep your finances in check. 
 
Visit us online at cranecu.org or contact a branch location for 
more information.  

GRAND PRIZE winner Jacob 
Morrison from Franklin, 
pictured with Franklin Branch 
Manager Mike Jackson.

NEW MEMBER winner Chris 
Angell, pictured with Linton 
Branch Manager Kevin 
Kramer.

Facebook “Likes” winner, 
Kelly VanMeter with 
Loogootee Branch Manager 
Derek Wolfe.



Corporate Office
1 West Gate Drive 
Odon, IN 47562
(812) 863-7000

Bedford
1201 James Avenue
(812) 276-2900 

Bloomington
3855 West Jonathan Drive 
(812) 323-9200

Camp Atterbury
Building 502
(812) 526-1342

Crane Base
300 Hwy 361
(812) 854-0111

Franklin
2028 N. Morton Street
(317) 346-0139 

Linton
2033 E. State Rd. 54
(812) 847-0777 

Loogootee
2 Loogootee Plaza
(812) 295-4555

Plainfield
905 Southfield Drive
Suite 190
(317) 838-8300 

Plainfield - Duke Energy
1000 E. Main Street
(317) 837-9950

Terre Haute
1125 Ohio Street
(812) 232-8051 

Washington
2102 State Street
(812) 254-0444 

Branch Locations

Members...................... 34,139 
Total Loans........$260,949,395 
Total Shares.......$359,514,622 
Total Assets.......$420,397,296

as of 8-30-14

Statement of
Financial Condition

Federally Insured by the NCUA.

Visit the exciting city of Chicago! Kickoff your holiday 
shopping and experience museums and theater on your 
own. Trip dates are Saturday-Sunday, November 8-9, with 
pickups from Bedford, Bloomington or Indianapolis.  Prices 
start at $159 per person for quad occupancy.  

For more information, please contact Travel One at 812-279-3935 or send an email 
to debbie-hicks@sbcglobal.net.    

International Credit Union Day celebrates the co-operative spirit of the credit union 
movement across the globe. 

You are part of something special! The credit union movement has grown to more 
than 200 million members in 101 countries. Celebrate the credit union difference 
during this year’s ICU Day – October 16, 2014.

Website Update Coming Soon

Join Us on a trip to the Windy City

Columbus Day 
Monday, October 13th 

Veterans Day 
Tuesday, November 11th

Thanksgiving Day 
Thursday, November 27th

Christmas Day 
Thursday, December 25th

New Years Day 
Thursday, January 1st, 2015

Holiday Closings

We’re updating our website.
You will soon see a new, updated 
version of our website at www.
cranecu.org!  

Don’t worry, there won’t be any 
changes to regular functions, 
but we’ll be updating the look, 
making it easier to find product and 
service information, adding some 
interactive financial calculators and 
offering financial education for all life stages. We’ll also launch a mobile 
friendly version of the site. Look for the site to launch soon! 

Annual Meeting Note: On August 25th, 2014 the Board of Directors, staff and members of CFCU attended the 58th Annual Meeting.  Chairman 
Gary Gray reviewed Director Nominees and the election process.  Kenneth Greenwell was elected to a two year term; Bruce Cummings and 
Teresa Reed were elected to three year terms, in accordance with Credit Union By-Laws.

Gary Gray - Chairman			   Kenneth Greenwell - Director
Dale Padgett - Vice Chairman		  Teresa Reed - Director
Bruce Cummings - Treasurer		  Jeff Schafer - Director
David Frye - Secretary


